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Veghel, 2 May 2017

On behalf of the Executive Board of Sligro Food Group N.V.

Koen Slippens

Rob van der Sluijs

Tel. +31 413 34 35 00

www.sligrofoodgroup.com

PRESS RELEASE
TAKEOVER OF THE BELGIAN WHOLESALER ISPC BY 
SLIGRO FOOD GROUP CONCLUDED

The transaction concerning the takeover of the Belgian wholesaler ISPC by Sligro Food Group announced on 23 January 2017 

was concluded today.


